
 
Financial Monitoring Unit (FMU) 

 

ADDENDUM 
 

Due to public holiday on account of Eid-ul-Fitr, the Bid Submission and Bid Opening date 
against FMU IFB No. FMU/IT EQUIPMENT & SERVICES/2020/005 shall now be 01-
JUNE-2020 in lieu of the earlier advertised date of 22-MAY-2020.  
 
In this regard, Bids against IFB No. FMU/IT EQUIPMENT & SERVICES/2020/005 must be 

delivered at the office of the undersigned on or before Monday, June 1, 2020 at 11:00 AM. Bids 

will be opened, in the presence of bidders’ representatives who choose to attend, at 11:30 AM 

same day at FMU Office. 

 

                               

Assistant Director (IT) 

Financial Monitoring Unit (FMU), Government of Pakistan  

2nd Floor, SBP Main Building, I.I. Chundrgiar Road, Karachi  

Phone: 021-9909-5030 / 9922-1970  

Email: procurement@fmu.gov.pk 
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